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Common Ground Apr 15 2021 Ashley, a disaffected geography teacher and
Jay, a printer in a local arts project, are about to start a family,
though both have mixed feelings about becoming parents, especially
when their house is crumbling around them and their neighbourhood
seems increasingly anarchic. As Jay becomes deeply involved in the
fight to save the ancient woodland of Hogslea Common from a planned
motorway, Ashley corresponds with his carefree brother, who is
backpacking round the world. With the gap between the couple widening
as steadily as the cracks in their walls, Ashley has to choose between
his parents' values and abandoning a society he finds increasingly

precarious and menacing. By the author of the award-winning PIG, this
is a sharply observed, often funny and thought-provoking tale of
modern life and of the choices we all have to make - as parents,
children and members of society. Â
Common Ground Oct 02 2022 Winner of the Pulitzer Prize, the National
Book Critics Circle Award, the Robert F. Kennedy Book Award, and the
American Book Award, the bestselling Common Ground is much more than
the story of the busing crisis in Boston as told through the
experiences of three families. As Studs Terkel remarked, it's
"gripping, indelible...a truth about all large American cities." "An
epic of American city life...a story of such hypnotic specificity that
we re-experience all the shades of hope and anger, pity and fear that
living anywhere in late 20th-century America has inevitably provoked."
—Christopher Lehmann-Haupt, The New York Times
Living with Trees Nov 10 2020 New guide on how we can best live with
and value our trees, from individual specimens to vast forests.
Common Ground Jul 19 2021 Justin Trudeau’s candid memoir reveals for
the first time the experiences that have shaped him over the course of
his life, revealing how his passion for politics took root. From his
childhood at the prime ministerial residence of 24 Sussex to his
leadership of the Liberal party, Trudeau captures the formative
moments of his upbringing, including the influence of his father,
Pierre, who was prime minister before him, and the tragic death of his
brother, Michel. Filled with anecdotes, personal reflections, and
never-before-seen photographs from his own collection, Common Ground
is an intimate portrait of the man who has thrust Canada back onto the
world stage. Not only this, but it also presents a moving case for a
better kind of politics at a time when people are more disillusioned
with politics than ever before.
England In Particular May 29 2022 'Should be at every curious
Englishman's bedside' ALAN TITCHMARSH 'As vital as it is joyous, and
as timely as it is inspired . . . It should join Shakespeare and the
Bible as a "must have" on any English man or woman's desert island'
HUGH FEARNLEY-WHITTINGSTALL Apples, bandstands, causeways dialect,
fens, gargoyles, heaths,ice houses, jet, lagoons, maypoles,
nightingales, primrose banks, quicksand, rhubarb, sheep, terraced
houses, weather, zawns... England is a land of extraordinary variety,
rich in buildings, landscapes, peoples and wildlife. But this
diversity is under siege. Mass production, fashion, increased mobility
and the forceful promotion of corporate identity have brought with
them standardised shop fronts, farm buildings, factories, forests and
front doors, while intensive farming has created a bland, empty
countryside. ENGLAND IN PARTICULAR is a counterblast against loss and
uniformity, and a celebration of just some of the distinctive details
that cumulatively make England. It is the culmination of more than
twenty years' work by Sue Clifford and Angela King, who founded Common

Ground with Roger Deakin. ENGLAND IN PARTICULAR is a ground-breaking
work, destined to become a classic. Two pocket-sized hardback editions
of extracted essays from ENGLAND IN PARTICULAR are also available:
JOURNEYS THROUGH ENGLAND IN PARTICULAR: COASTING and JOURNEYS THROUGH
ENGLAND IN PARTICULAR: ON FOOT.
An Anthropology of Common Ground Jan 31 2020 "Paying attention to
details and 'small stories' as that which make worlds (heritage
projects as well as ethnography), the book proposes a kind of
postcolonial scholarship. Rather than uncovering or building up one
story about the Danish-Ghanaian past, the work insists on providing
'inconclusive' analyses, collaboratively generated in the course of
the project work and in the process of writing ethnographically about
it. The ambition is to nurture fieldwork as an opportunity for
creating a common ground, on which to think about what heritage and
ethnography could be. Common ground, then, is not only an ideal of the
joint heritage project, but an expression of an anthropological
ambition. In consequence, the book is an account of a particular
ethnographic research project - the 'methods story' being about how
post-colonial relations might be noticed and supported and about how
empirical research is done as relations between what is going on in
the field and the way that the ethnographer chooses to tell the story
of the field in the text. The book is structured around four different
approaches, following a 'crafting the field' chapter (in lieu of a
'context' chapter). Each provides a qualification of heritage and
ethnography - as components of positively and collaboratively
generating what these phenomena even are"--Publisher's description.
This Common Ground Aug 27 2019 The author chronicles a year at Quail
Hill Farm, an organic community farm, where he has worked as land
steward and farmer, offering his observations on farm life, nature,
wildlife, changing seasons, and community. Reprint. 20,000 first
printing.
Finding Common Ground Mar 03 2020 When it comes to reaching the new
generation for Christ, are believers truly sowing for the future-or
just reaping the benefits of past evangelistic efforts? Tim Downs
suggests practical ways for today's Christians to cultivate fruitful
relationships in our communities, and bring our troubled culture the
healing it needs so much.
Common Ground - Women's Bible Study Guide with Leader Helps Feb 11
2021 Learn to live at peace with others even when you disagree by
studying biblical stories of rivalries in Common Ground by Amberly
Neese. Whether it is in politics, the professional world, a party, or
a pew, we face conflict every day. As discussions get more heated and
social media is deluged with opinion-spewing, hurt feelings, and
broken relationships, we need hope and practical tools to navigate the
tumultuous waters and live at peace with everyone. Fortunately, the
Scriptures hold the key to living at peace despite our differences. In

Common Ground, a four-week Bible study, Amberly Neese combines stories
of sibling rivalries from the Bible with personal experience, humor,
hope, and her love of God's Word. Stories examined from the Old and
New Testaments include: Joseph and His Brothers: How to Combat
Jealousy Moses, Miriam, and Aaron: How to Work Together Despite
Differences Mary, Martha, and Lazarus: How to Appreciate the
Contributions of Others Rachel and Leah: Having Compassion for the
Plight of Others These stories point us to peace and reconciliation in
all our relationships, reassuring us that it is possible to find
common ground with everyone--despite our differences. Women will find
biblical and practical help for: Facing conflict Navigating broken
relationships Handling heated discussions (in person and on social
media) Living at peace despite differences Components for this fourweek Bible study, each available separately, include a Study Guide
with Leader Helps, and video sessions with four 20 to 25-minute
segments (with closed captioning).
Common Ground Jan 13 2021 *An Evening Standard Must Read, Grazia Best
Book of 2021 and Independent Debut Not to Miss* 'Beautifully written,
this is a book of real hope and connection' Stylist Did you ever have
a friend who made you see the world differently? Stan did, and his
name was Charlie. They crossed paths by chance one day, cycling on
Goshawk Common. Fearless, clever, older, Charlie was everything Stan bullied and adrift after his father's death - wanted to be. Charlie
taught Stan to ask questions, to stand on his own two feet. But could
their friendship endure in a world that offered these two boys such
different prospects? When the two meet again, as adults, the tables
have turned, and while Stan is revelling in all the city has to offer,
Charlie is the one struggling. But will Stan be there for the man who
once showed him the meaning of loyalty?
The Search for Common Ground Jan 01 2020 Howard Thurman's book on
community. In this book, Thurman calls us at once to affirm our own
identity, but then to look behind that identity to that which we have
in common with all life.
Little Common Ground Jul 27 2019 Arabs and Jews have disputed the
ancient lands of Palestine since the late nineteenth century, when
Jews began emigrating there, buying land, and establishing farms,
settlements, and businesses. In this book, Kamen examines the
structure of Arab Palestine between the two world wars. He contrasts
British and Israeli analyses against real world social and economic
conditions of rural Arab society.
Seeking Common Ground Dec 24 2021 Seeking Common Ground is a dialogue
between an atheist philosopher and a Catholic theologian. It is about
religion and nonreligion, as well as about dialogue itself. The book
provides a framework for dialogue grounded in seven key values:
Harmony, Courage, Humility, Curiosity, Honesty, Compassion, and Honor.
Unlike typical “debates” about religion and atheism, Fiala and

Admirand show that atheists and theists can work together on projects
of mutual understanding. They explore the terrain of religion and
nonreligion, discussing a range of sources, topics, issues, and
concerns, including: adventures in interfaith dialogue, challenging
ethical issues, problems interpreting biblical texts, the growth of
secularism, and the importance of ritual and community. The authors
show that it is possible to disagree about religion while also seeking
common ground. The book includes a foreword by Rabbi Jack Moline,
president of the U.S. Interfaith Alliance.
The Common Ground in the Kei Islands Jun 17 2021
Standing on Common Ground Aug 20 2021 Under constant, increasingly
militarized surveillance, the Arizona-Sonora border is portrayed in
the media as a site of sharp political and ethnic divisions. But this
view obscures the region's deeper history. Bringing to light the
shared cultural and commercial ties through which businessmen and
politicians forged a transnational Sunbelt, Standing on Common Ground
recovers the vibrant connections between Tucson, Arizona, and the
neighboring Mexican state of Sonora. Geraldo L. Cadava corrects
misunderstandings of the borderland's past and calls attention to the
many types of exchange, beyond labor migrations, that demonstrate how
the United States and Mexico continue to shape one another. In the
1940s, a flourishing cross-border traffic developed among
entrepreneurs, tourists, and students, as politicians on both sides
worked to cultivate a common ground of free enterprise.However, the
modernizing forces of manufacturing, ranching, and agriculture
marginalized the very workers who propped up the regional economy, and
would eventually lead to the social and economic instability that has
troubled the Arizona-Sonora corridor in recent times. Standing on
Common Ground clarifies why we cannot understand today's fierce
debates over illegal immigration and border enforcement without
identifying the roots of these problems in the Sunbelt's complex panethnic and transnational history.
Intention, Common Ground and the Egocentric Speaker-Hearer Mar 15
2021 This book presents current research that discusses some of the
major issues in pragmatics from new perspectives, and directs
attention to aspects of fundamental tenets that have been investigated
only to a limited extent. Current pragmatic theories emphasize the
importance of intention, cooperation, common ground, mutual knowledge,
relevance, and commitment in executing communicative acts. However,
recent research in cognitive psychology, linguistic pragmatics, and
intercultural communication has raised questions that warrant some
revision of these major tenets. Debates about the place of intention
in pragmatics have indicated that Gricean intentions may play a less
central role in communication than traditionally assumed. Cognitive
psychologists pointed out that individual, egocentric endeavors of
interlocutors play a much more decisive role in the initial stages of

production and comprehension than current pragmatic theories envision.
Some researchers criticized the Clark and Brennan's common ground
model and Clark's contribution theory arguing that these approaches
retain a communication-as-transfer-between-minds view of language, and
treat intentions and goals as pre-existing psychological entities that
are later somehow formulated in language. All these developments are
addressed in the papers of the volume written by prominent scholars
representing several disciplines.
Common Ground May 05 2020 A groundbreaking examination of post-war
photography in East and West Germany
Common Ground Between Islam and Buddhism Oct 10 2020 "[Common Ground
is] ... an earnest attempt to help Muslims to see Buddhism as a true
religion, and Buddhists to see Islam as an authentic
Dharma."--Professor Mohammad Hashim Kamali (from his Foreword) --Book
Jacket.
No Common Ground Sep 08 2020 When it comes to Confederate monuments,
there is no common ground. Polarizing debates over their meaning have
intensified into legislative maneuvering to preserve the statues,
legal battles to remove them, and rowdy crowds taking matters into
their own hands. These conflicts have raged for well over a
century--but they've never been as intense as they are today. In this
eye-opening narrative of the efforts to raise, preserve, protest, and
remove Confederate monuments, Karen L. Cox depicts what these statues
meant to those who erected them and how a movement arose to force a
reckoning. She lucidly shows the forces that drove white southerners
to construct beacons of white supremacy, as well as the ways that
antimonument sentiment, largely stifled during the Jim Crow era,
returned with the civil rights movement and gathered momentum in the
decades after the Voting Rights Act of 1965. Monument defenders
responded with gerrymandering and "heritage" laws intended to block
efforts to remove these statues, but hard as they worked to preserve
the Lost Cause vision of southern history, civil rights activists,
Black elected officials, and movements of ordinary people fought
harder to take the story back. Timely, accessible, and essential, No
Common Ground is the story of the seemingly invincible stone sentinels
that are just beginning to fall from their pedestals.
Common Ground Aug 08 2020 In Common Ground, Gary Okihiro uses the
experiences of Asian Americans to reconfigure the ways in which
American history can be understood. He examines a set of
binaries--East and West, black and white, man and woman, heterosexual
and homosexual--that have structured the telling of our nation's
history and shaped our ideas of citizenship since the late nineteenth
century. Okihiro not only exposes the artifice of these binaries but
also offers a less rigid and more embracing set of stories on which to
ground a national history. Influenced by European hierarchical
thinking in the late nineteenth and early twentieth centuries, Anglo

Americans increasingly categorized other newcomers to the United
States. Binaries formed in the American imagination, creating a sense
of coherence among white citizens during times of rapid and farreaching social change. Within each binary, however, Asian Americans
have proven disruptive: they cannot be fully described as either
Eastern or Western; they challenge the racial categories of black and
white; and within the gender and sexual binaries of man and woman,
straight and gay, they have been repeatedly positioned as neither nor.
Okihiro analyzes how groups of people and numerous major events in
American history have generally been depicted, and then offers
alternative representations from an Asian-American viewpoint--one that
reveals the ways in which binaries have contributed toward
simplifying, excluding, and denying differences and convergences.
Drawing on a rich variety of sources, from the Chicago Exposition of
1898 to The Wizard of Oz, this book is a provocative response to
current debates over immigration and race, multiculturalism and
globalization, and questions concerning the nature of America and its
peoples. The ideal foil to conventional surveys of American history,
Common Ground asks its readers to reimagine our past free of binaries
and open to diversity and social justice.
United Apr 03 2020 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • United States Senator
Cory Booker makes the case that the virtues of empathy,
responsibility, and action must guide our nation toward a brighter
future. Raised in northern New Jersey, Cory Booker went to Stanford
University on a football scholarship, accepted a Rhodes Scholarship to
Oxford University, then studied at Yale Law School. Graduating from
Yale, his options were limitless. He chose public service. He chose to
move to a rough neighborhood in Newark, New Jersey, where he worked as
a tenants’ rights lawyer before winning a seat on the City Council. In
2006, he was elected mayor, and for more than seven years he was the
public face of an American city that had gone decades with too little
positive national attention and investment. In 2013, Booker became the
first African American elected to represent New Jersey in the U.S.
Senate. In United, Cory Booker draws on personal experience to issue a
stirring call to reorient our nation and our politics around the
principles of compassion and solidarity. He speaks of rising above
despair to engage with hope, pursuing our shared mission, and
embracing our common destiny. Here is his account of his own political
education, the moments—some entertaining, some heartbreaking, all of
them enlightening—that have shaped his civic vision. Here are the
lessons Booker learned from the remarkable people who inspired him to
serve, men and women whose example fueled his desire to create
opportunities for others. Here also are his observations on the issues
he cares about most deeply, from race and crime and the crisis of mass
incarceration to economic and environmental justice. “Hope is the
active conviction that despair will never have the last word,” Booker

writes in this galvanizing book. In a world where we too easily lose
touch with our neighbors, he argues, we must remember that we all rise
or fall together—and that we must move beyond mere tolerance for one
another toward a deeper connection: love. Praise for United “An
exceedingly good book, and an important book, and a reminder of what
makes Booker an important and, through it all, a promising public
figure.”—PolitickerNJ “What sets Senator Booker’s work apart from that
of similar political books is that it seeks to elevate discourse
rather than bring down opponents of the opposite partisan persuasion.
This is a refreshing take, one that is truly worthy of study and
contemplation.”—The Huffington Post
Common Ground in a Liquid City Dec 12 2020 An unapologetic defense of
city life in a time of environmental crisis.
Arts and Business Nov 22 2021 Arts and Business aims at bringing arts
and business scholars together in a dialogue about a number of key
topics that today form different understandings in the two
disciplines. Arts and business are, many times, positioned as
opposites. Where one is providing symbolic and aesthetic immersion,
the other is creating goods for a market and markets for a good. They
often deal and struggle with the same issues, framing it differently
and finding different solutions. This book has the potential of
offering both critical theoretical and empirical understanding of
these subjects and guiding further exploration and research into this
field. Although this dichotomy has a well-documented existence, it is
reconstructed through the writing-out of business in art and vice
versa. This edited volume distinguishes itself from other writings
aimed at closing the gap between art and business, as it does not have
a firm standpoint in one of these fields, but treating them as
symmetrical and equal. The belief that by giving art and business an
equal weight, the editors also create the opportunity to communicate
to a wider audience and construct a path forward for art and business
to coexist.
Common Ground May 17 2021 Christian-Muslim interaction is a reality
today in all corners of the globe, but while many celebrate the
commonality of these traditions, significant differences remain. If
these religions cannot be easily reconciled, can we perhaps view them
through a single albeit refractive lens? This is the approach Paul
Heck takes in Common Ground: To undertake a study of religious
pluralism as a theological and social reality, and to approach the two
religions in tandem as part of a broader discussion on the nature of
the good society. Rather than compare Christianity and Islam as two
species of faith, religious pluralism offers a prism through which a
society as a whole—secular and religious alike—can consider its core
beliefs and values. Christianity and Islam are not merely identities
that designate particular communities, but reference points that all
can comprehend and discuss knowledgeably. This analysis of how Islam

and Christianity understand theology, ethics, and
politics—specifically democracy and human rights—offers a way for that
discussion to move forward.
Our Common Ground Nov 30 2019 The little-known story of how the U.S.
government came to hold nearly one-third of the nation’s land and
manage it primarily for recreation, education and conservation. “A
much-needed chronicle of how the American people decided––wisely and
democratically––that nearly a third of the nation’s land surface
should remain in our collective ownership and be managed for our
common good.”—Dayton Duncan, author of The National Parks: America’s
Best Idea America’s public lands include more than 600 million acres
of forests, plains, mountains, wetlands, deserts, and shorelines. In
this book, John Leshy, a leading expert in public lands policy,
discusses the key political decisions that led to this, beginning at
the very founding of the nation. He traces the emergence of a
bipartisan political consensus in favor of the national government
holding these vast land areas primarily for recreation, education, and
conservation of biodiversity and cultural resources. That consensus
remains strong and continues to shape American identity. Such a
success story of the political system is a bright spot in an era of
cynicism about government. This book is essential reading for anyone
who cares about public lands, and it is particularly timely as the
world grapples with the challenges of climate change and biodiversity
loss.
Finding Common Ground Oct 29 2019 When it comes to reaching the new
generation for Christ, are believers truly sowing for the future, or
just reaping the benefits of past evangelistic efforts? Tim Downs
suggests practical ways for today's Christians to cultivate fruitful
relationships in our communities, and bring our troubled culture the
healing it needs so much.
Computer Architectures Sep 20 2021 Computer Architectures is a
collection of multidisciplinary historical works unearthing sites,
concepts, and concerns that catalyzed the cross-contamination of
computers and architecture in the mid-20th century. Weaving together
intellectual, social, cultural, and material histories, this book
paints the landscape that brought computing into the imagination,
production, and management of the built environment, whilst
foregrounding the impact of architecture in shaping technological
development. The book is organized into sections corresponding to the
classic von Neumann diagram for computer architecture: program
(control unit), storage (memory), input/output and computation
(arithmetic/logic unit), each acting as a quasi-material category for
parsing debates among architects, engineers, mathematicians, and
technologists. Collectively, authors bring forth the striking
homologies between a computer program and an architectural program, a
wall and an interface, computer memory and storage architectures,

structures of mathematics and structures of things. The collection
initiates new histories of knowledge and technology production that
turn an eye toward disciplinary fusions and their institutional and
intellectual drives. Constructing the common ground between design and
computing, this collection addresses audiences working at the nexus of
design, technology, and society, including historians and
practitioners of design and architecture, science and technology
scholars, and media studies scholars.
Organizational Simulation Feb 23 2022 From modeling and simulation to
games and entertainment With contributions from leaders in systems and
organizationalmodeling, behavioral and social sciences, computing
andvisualization, and gaming and entertainment,
OrganizationalSimulation both articulates the grand vision of
immersiveenvironments and shows, in detail, how to realize it. This
bookoffers unparalleled insight into the cutting edge of the
field,since it was written by those who actually researched,
designed,developed, deployed, marketed, sold, and critiqued today's
bestorganizational simulations. The coverage is divided into four
sections: * Introduction outlines the need for organizational
simulation tosupport strategic thinking, design of unprecedented
systems, andorganizational learning, including the functionality and
technologyrequired to enable this support * Behaviors covers the state
of knowledge of individual, group, andteam behaviors and performance,
how performance can best besupported, how performance is affected by
national differences, andhow organizational performance can best be
measured * Modeling describes the latest approaches to modeling
andsimulating people, groups, teams, and organizations, as well
asnarrative contexts and organizational environments within whichthese
entities act, drawing from a rich set of modeling methods andtools *
Simulations and Games illustrates a wide range of fieldedsimulations,
games, and entertainment, including the methods andtools employed for
designing, developing, deploying, and evaluatingthese systems, as well
as the social implications for theassociated communities that have
emerged Addressing all levels of organizational simulation
architecturewith theories and applications, and enabling technologies
for each,Organizational Simulation offers students and professionals
thepremier reference and practical toolbox for this dynamic field.
Common Ground Sep 01 2022 Common Ground explores the philosophical
relationship between collectivity, individuality, affect and agency in
the neoliberal era. Jeremy Gilbert argues that individualism is forced
upon us by neoliberal culture, fatally limiting our capacity to escape
the current crisis of democratic politics. The book asks how forces
and ideas opposed to neoliberal hegemony, and to the individualist
tradition in Western thought, might serve to protect some form of
communality, and how far we must accept assumptions about the nature
of individuality and collectivity which are the legacy of an elitist

tradition. Along the way it examines different ideas and practices of
collectivity, from conservative notions of hierarchical and
patriarchal communities to the politics of 'horizontality' and 'the
commons' which are at the heart of radical movements today. Exploring
this fundamental faultline in contemporary political struggle, Common
Ground proposes a radically non-individualist mode of imagining social
life, collective creativity and democratic possibility.
Common Ground Jul 31 2022 *An Evening Standard Must Read, Grazia Best
Book of 2021 and Independent Debut Not to Miss* 'Beautifully written,
this is a book of real hope and connection' Stylist Did you ever have
a friend who made you see the world differently? Stan did, and his
name was Charlie. They crossed paths by chance one day, cycling on
Goshawk Common. Fearless, clever, older, Charlie was everything Stan bullied and adrift after his father's death - wanted to be. Charlie
taught Stan to ask questions, to stand on his own two feet. But could
their friendship endure in a world that offered these two boys such
different prospects? When the two meet again, as adults, the tables
have turned, and while Stan is revelling in all the city has to offer,
Charlie is the one struggling. But will Stan be there for the man who
once showed him the meaning of loyalty?
Religion, Welfare and Social Service Provision Jun 05 2020 Religion,
Welfare, and Social Service Provision: Common Ground delves deeply
into the partnerships forged between religious communities, government
agencies and nonprofits to deliver social services to the needy. These
pages offer a considered examination of how local faith entities have
served those in their midst, and how the provision of those services
has been impacted by evolving social policies. This foundational
volume brings together the work of more than two dozen leading
researchers, each providing long overdue scholarly inquiry into
religiously affiliated helping and the many possibilities that it
holds for effective cooperation.
Mathematics & Mathematics Education: Searching for Common Ground Oct
22 2021 This book is the fruit of a symposium in honor of Ted
Eisenberg concerning the growing divide between the mathematics
community and the mathematics education community, a divide that is
clearly unhealthy for both. The work confronts this disturbing gap by
considering the nature of the relationship between mathematics
education and mathematics, and by examining areas of commonality as
well as disagreement. It seeks to provide insight into the mutual
benefit both stand to gain by building bridges based on the natural
bonds between them.
Common Ground Apr 27 2022 Immersive and exquisite; evocative and
powerful, Common Ground is a unique evocation of how, over the course
of one year, Rob Cowen came to discover a forgotten realm and its
inhabitants. This was not some distant jungle or craggy peak, but half
a square mile of wood, meadow, hedge and river on the edge of a

northern town, to which he'd moved to after seven years of living in
London. An old map given as a Christmas present revealed this little
patch of green to be just out of his door and beyond the last housing
estate. This was the beginning of a total absorption in this seam of
land and the animals within it. Through daily and often nightly
pilgrimages, voices began to rise from the fields, woods and old
railway line. And over the course of that year, the stories and
histories of this place and its occupants began to mirror and
illuminate events happening in Rob's own life: birth, death,
fatherhood. Common Ground offers nothing less than a new way of
writing and reading about nature and our experiences within it. Here,
the perspectives of this edge-land's inhabitants are set before us in
kaleidoscopic detail: a fox; tawny owl; hare; badger; butterfly;
swift; mayfly; roe deer; nettles; people across the ages. Through the
lives of all of these - and the passage of Cowen's year - we are
offered a layered, intimate and startling portrait of a single piece
of common ground. For it is a microcosm of our world at large:
beautiful, connected, terrifying, growing closer to the edge every
day.
The Heeding Jan 25 2022 A year of looking, listening and noticing
across four unique seasons and thirty-five beautifully illustrated
poems. The world changed in 2020. Gradually at first, then quickly and
irreversibly, the patterns by which we once lived altered completely.
Across four seasons and a luminous series of poems and illustrations,
Rob Cowen and Nick Hayes paint a picture of a year caught in the grip
of history yet filled with unforgettable moments. A sparrowhawk
hunting in a back street; the moon over a town with a loved one's hand
held tight; butterflies massing in a high-summer yard - the everyday
wonders and memories that shape a life and help us recall our own. The
Heeding leads us on a journey that takes its markers and signs from
nature and a world filled with fear and pain but beauty and wonder
too. Collecting birds, animals, trees and people together, it is a
profound meditation to a time no one will forget. 'Rob Cowen, the
acclaimed nature writer and author Common Ground, joins forces with
printmaker Nick Hayes for this luminous sequence of poems, which forms
a meditation on our relationship with the natural world through four
seasons of a global pandemic.' - Caroline Sanderson, Editor's Choice,
The Bookseller 'Dazzling' ROBERT MACFARLANE ⬤ 'Breathtaking!' DARA
MCANULTY ⬤ 'Exquisite' LUCY JONES ⬤ 'Poetic' JOANNE HARRIS ⬤ 'Tender'
TIM DEE ⬤ 'Beautiful' WILLEM DAFOE ⬤ 'It glows' JACKIE MORRIS
Common Ground Sep 28 2019
Religious Freedom, LGBT Rights, and the Prospects for Common Ground
Jun 25 2019 LGBT, faith, and academic thought-leaders explore
prospects for laws protecting each community's core interests and
possible resolutions for culture-war conflicts.
Common Ground Jun 29 2022 Imagines a village in which there are too

many people consuming shared resources and discusses the challenge of
handling our world's environment safely.
A Search for Common Ground Mar 27 2022 At a time of bitter national
polarization, there is a critical need for leaders who can help us
better communicate with one another. In A Search for Common Ground,
Rick Hess and Pedro Noguera, who have often fallen on opposing sides
of the ideological aisle over the past couple of decades, candidly
talk through their differences on some of the toughest issues in K–12
education today—from school choice to testing to diversity to
privatization. They offer a sharp, honest debate that digs deep into
their disagreements, enabling them to find a surprising amount of
common ground along the way. Written as a series of back-and-forth
exchanges, this engaging book illustrates a model of responsible,
civil debate between those with substantial, principled differences.
It is also a powerful meditation on where 21st-century school
improvement can and should go next. Book Features: Modeling dialogue:
Rick and Pedro provide a model for how to sort through complicated
issues and find common ground in today’s atmosphere of distrust.
Deliberate, sustained exchange: Rick and Pedro demonstrate how
deliberate, sustained reflection allows them to respectfully flesh out
differences and sharpen their own thoughts. Left and Right Politics:
Rick (generally Right) and Pedro (generally Left) offer a window into
where they do and don’t agree on education and point the way to
principled cooperation.Readable and conversational: Rather than
pushing a partisan agenda, Rick and Pedro have crafted a stimulating
read for education newcomers and experts alike.Unique approach: While
other books about the different sides of the education debates simply
present paired essays, Rick and Pedro actually engage with each other
to strive for a deeper understanding of their differences.
Common Ground Nov 03 2022 "Even in our parceled-out, paved-over urban
environs, nature is all around us, it is in us. It is us. This is what
Rob Cowen discovered after moving to a new home in northern England.
After ten years in London, he was suddenly adrift, searching for a
sense of connection. He found himself drawn to a square-mile patch of
waste ground at the edge of town. Scrappy, weed-filled, this heartshaped tangle of land was the very definition of overlooked - a
thoroughly in-between place that capitalism had no further use for,
leaving nature to take its course. Wandering in meadows, woods,
hedges, and fields, Cowen found it was also a magical, mysterious
place, haunted and haunting, abandoned but wildly alive - and he fell
in fascinated love."--Book jacket.
Common Ground Jul 07 2020 By Scott Strazzante.
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